FLY-FAST Publications

P. O. Box 10355

Russellville, AR 72812





479.970.1001










ralph@fly-fast.us
January 6, 2012
Dear Sir or Madam:

The 2012 racing season is upon us.  FLY-LOW Publications will again produce the yearly magazine, FLY-FAST.  We have been notified that you will be the race host for the event at your airport.  We would like to offer you and the host airport/FBO the opportunity to promote your event and airport to pilots in all fifty states.  Please share this with the host airport and FBO.
The magazine will be distributed the last of March to FBOs that receive FLY-LOW.  It will be free to pilots in that area.  On our website, www.fly-fast.us, you will find last years copy.  Your ad will be online for years to come.  We expect to print ten thousand this year.  Because the magazine will often remain around airports for some time, the estimated number of readers could be twenty thousand or more.  Readers of the magazine would be pilots, owner of planes, and racers.  The magazine will be distributed, FREE, to you as race host by SARL or they may be picked up at SARL.  Please notify Mike of the amount of copies you need.  

The rates for ads are at the end of this letter.  We would like to assist you with any questions you might have concerning the ads, sizes, or price.  Contact me at the above phone number or email address.  Deadline for ad placement will be Feb 15th.  Ad copy (or finished ad) should be to us no later than March 1.
Thank you,

Ralph McCormick
Ralph McCormick

Publisher
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FLY-FAST 2012

Ad sizes and prices:


1/8 page 3.5 X 2.125 H  

$  78
1/4 page 3.5 X 4.375 H

  124
1/2 page vertical 3.5 X 9 H

  195
1/2 page horizontal 7.125 X 4.375 H
  195
Full Page 7.127 X 9 H

  399

Full Page inside front and back
  519

Back Page



  598


 

 
